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The President of the Regional Government indicated his appreciation for the work of all the staff who have made the success of FENAVIN 2023 possible
The most commercial, accessible and innovative edition of the National Trade Fair on Wine, organized by the Provincial Government, has closed its doors  
CIUDAD REAL, 11-05-2023.- The President of FENAVIN and of the Government of Ciudad Real, José Manuel Caballero, has thanked the work of all the staff who have made possible the success of the twelfth edition of the National Trade Fair on Wine, the best Spanish wine event in the world. 
Caballero has said that all the tasks and responsibilities are important so that a trade fair as consolidated and prestigious as FENAVIN, held this year with all the pavilions of the IFEDI Trade Fair Complex at maximum performance, can continue to grow. Ranging from the presidency, institutional coordination and management right through to those who ensure that everything has worked perfectly so that wine can be sold and bought under the best possible conditions for exhibitors and buyers. 
FENAVIN, the Spanish wine business trade fair that has grown in organizational capacity and facilities in due accordance with the importance and projection of the event, has closed the doors of a historic edition and this because conditioned, accessible, modern and innovative spaces have replaced the pavilions that were traditionally installed in canopies. Preparations for FENAVIN 2025 begin on Monday with the aim of placing the capital and the province in the world epicenter of Spanish wine sales.

[image: image2.jpg]C/Toledo, 17. 13071 # Ciudad Real
Tel.: 926 254 060/ 926 292 575 Fax: 926 232 401 » email: secretaria@fenavin.com = http://www.fenavin.com





